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Hi Awesome FBLAers,

Thanks so much to those of you who came to our yearbook picture; we hope you enjoyed the
cake in honor of Adviser Appreciation Day :) We introduced tons of new events and socials, so
please make sure to read this summary carefully and completely, and as a reminder, please
check our website for signups and downloads!

- Day of Reckoning will be taking place February 14-15 (the schedule for events is
attached) so if you're a Bay Section competitor, make sure you study and contact Nancy (
vpwrittencomps@hhsfbla.com
) if you have questions!

- The next Bay Section study session will be on February 16th from 3:15-5pm! This is a
great opportunity to grab hold of extra textbooks and practice tests.

- Tomorrow (Wednesday) during lunch, Sanjana will be holding an Internship Workshop. If
you're interested in looking for an internship or if you're confused, come to get your questions
answered by officers who have been through the process! You can also download the
Summer Opportunities packet on the website
here
to look for great and productive ways to spend your summer!

- Rose Gram sales are going on right now! Buy a rose for a special someone in your life for
only $2 to be delivered on Valentine's Day to either their 1st or 3rd period class. Also, come out
to the Rose Gram Wrapping Social, which will be on Monday, February 13th after school to help
us prepare for our deliveries.

- We will be having a Giant Monopoly Social at Discovery Meadow in San Jose where they
have a huge cement monopoly board! The social will be this Saturday, Feb 11th from 9am to
12pm. Sign up here if you're interested.

- Our long-awaited Laser Quest Social is finally here! It will be on Friday, Feb 10th from
6pm-9:30pm. The cost is $18 if you pay Harrison or Miranda ahead of time, or $20 at the door.
There's a limited number of spots, so turn in your money quickly!

- This Thursday during lunch, Matthew will be hosting a competitive Jeopardy game relating
to topics about business and FBLA in general. There are chances to
earn amazing prizes
, meet new people, and learn something new so bring your lunch and have some fun!

And congratulations to our January Member of the Month, Ji Eun Lee! Remember to keep
studying and practicing for your competitions and we hope to see you at the many events
coming up! As always, let us know if you have any questions. Best, Jasmine
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